
 

Board of County Canvassers 

November 12, 2019 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners Steve Greene and Mark Fleming met on Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at 

8:30 a.m. as the Board of County Canvassers, to canvass the ballots from the November 5, 2019 General 

Election. They appointed Houston Becker to fill the vacancy of Keith Roe for the Board of Canvassers. Carla J. 

Waugh, Jewell County Clerk/Election Officer was also present.  

 

The ballots for the General Election were canvassed with 12 provisional ballots reviewed and 11 deemed valid 

and counted.  

 

The canvassing was completed and the board adjourned at 10:15 a.m.  

 
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

November 12, 2019 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at 10:15 a.m. Commissioners, Steve 

Greene and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the November 4, 2019 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed job descriptions and position titles for his department. Don discussed adding a 

line item for the inmate commissary.  

 

Theresa Shipley, Post Rock Extension District, discussed painting the Extensions Office and kitchen. The 

Commissioners approved the purchase of the paint.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, had a KDOT agreement for upgrading the signing in the south east portion 

of the county. Steve Greene moved that the proper officers sign the agreement with the Secretary of 

Transportation, Kansas Department of Transportation for Project No. 45 C-496(221), upgrading signing. Mark 

Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed.  

  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:11 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Steve Greene, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Mark Fleming, Member 


